Our Mother of Sorrow Students are

Active Christians, Active Community Builders, Responsible Global Citizens and Engaged Learners

Walking with Christ


Kindergarten Parent Newsletter for August 3, 2016
Dear Parents,

The first week of kindergarten is a great learning experience for all. We will learn new rules, names of our classmates and teachers, where we sit and how we behave at snack and lunch. We will focus on listening and following directions.


The second week of school brings the addition of Music, PE and Spanish.  Computer Lab will begin on the third week of school with Mrs. Stachovic & Mrs. Covey.
Important Kinder Reminders:
1. Snacks should be healthy (please no chips or cookies) and in a paper or Ziploc bag only. Your child only has time to eat one item (with utensil, if needed) and a small drink. Please label the bag with your child’s name. They may use the same bag all week long if you want to be green.
2. Emergency Clothes for accidents must be dress code and in a Ziploc bag with your child’s name on the bag. They will be given back to you at the end of the year. {Bag should have underwear, socks, shirt and shorts.}

3. No stuffed animals for nap due to health issues.
4. It’s a good idea if girls wear shorts under dresses and skirts for PE and naptime.

5. Take Home Folders will be going home once a week. Please review your child’s work, remove the papers from the folder and send the Take Home Folder back the next day. 
6. Homework comes home Monday through Thursday. Please read the directions to your child. Your child should do the work and the coloring themselves. The skill they are doing for homework is one that we have already done in class. All pictures should be colored as neatly as possible. Homework needs to be returned the next day. If your child attends afterschool, please review their homework for neatness and accuracy.
Event for the Week

· Wednesday: Mass - Please work with your child on the sign of the cross and genuflecting. We are also working on these skills in class and at church.
· All Week: Early dismissal @ 1:10pm
Please let us know by filling out the form below if you do not have Internet access, as our newsletters and school information will be posted on our Website and also by being emailed to you. Also make sure you have given the school office your correct email address.
Correct Information:

You may contact us by email at scovey@omosschool.com or tstachovic@omosschool.com. You are welcome to send a written note with your child or leave a message for us in the school office. We will reply with in twenty-four hours.
God Bless and thank you for your support,
Mrs. Stachovic & Mrs. Covey
I do not have Internet access and need a hard copy sent home with my child.

Child’s Name:__________________________________________

Parent Name:____________________________________________
